
 

 
This one-day training course is designed to give confidence in delivering the 
breast awareness message to women with mild to moderate learning disabilities.  
 
Topics include attitudes towards breasts, how to be breast aware and breast 
screening.  
 
The course will be held in London on Thursday 17 October 2013. Deadline for 
applying is 12 September 2013. Places are limited and given on a first-come first 
served basis.  
 
For more information or to request our application pack, contact us at 
bhp@breastcancercare.org.uk or on 0845 092 0809. 


